City of Batavia

Media Release
Police Department

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

The City of Batavia will celebrate Halloween on Tuesday, October 31st only. Trick-or-treating
activities will take place from 5pm to 9pm.

Drivers and walkers are asked to be especially cautious during this time.
Have fun and be safe.
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